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NOTE TO ALL PARENTS/GUARDIANS AND STUDENTS IN THE
RIVER EAST TRANSCONA SCHOOL DIVISION

BUS EVACUATION DRILLS

The Public Schools Act, P250-R.M. 465/88 R - Pupil Instruction, states the following:

“The school board shall ensure that at least twice in each school year each
pupil is instructed in safe school bus riding practices and participates in
emergency school bus evacuation drills which shall be conducted at least
once during the fall term and at least once during the spring term of each
school year."

The River East Transcona Transportation Department has an excellent safety record.
In maintaining this record, we carry out Bus Evacuation programs in all of our schools in
the early fall and late spring of each school year.

These practice drills are carried out so that in the event of an emergency, our students
can evacuate the bus as quickly and safely as possible.

The safety of our children is of the utmost importance and must be given first
consideration. Thank you for your co-operation.
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